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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE HOME AFFAIRSCOMMITTEE
BY SENATOR P.V.F. LE CLAIRE

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 25th OCTOBER 2005
Question
“Would the President advise members whether the Committee will undertake to install CCTV cameras in
Colomberie where a number of residents and traders have complained about anti social behaviour for many
years?’

Answer

“The current revenue funding for the cost of the telephone lines that enable pictures to be received, plus the
ongoing maintenance is not sufficient to keep the existing camera network running.

It is the view of the States of Jersey Police that any increase in coverage would necessitate additional funding
from the States or preferably the private sector in the area that requires cameras to provide the funding both for
installation and ongoing maintenance.”



